We are absolutely thrilled to be able to
announce that you all raised........

£2631

.... for the 22 for 2022 challenge!

We were blown away by the originality of the challenges and
the enthusiasm in which the children joined in. Thank you for
all your support!

Every penny of this money will be given back to the school for
essential resources and we look forward to sharing with you
what the money has been spent on.

We are also pleased to announce that the class who raised the
most and are therefore declared the winners are:

Woodpeckers!!!

Woodpeckers will be having their own no-uniform day, some
extra break-time and an ice lolly to enjoy during their break.
Well done everyone!

Best Wishes
The Friends of Lavant Primary School



